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Website Address and Pages 
Please take some time to look at the content on the website at: District25AA.org. There are eight pages with a 

tab for each page at the top of each page. Let your home group know about the site and that they can submit 

events/activities for the Bulletin Board and/or Calendar page. I have made recent changes to the Archive page 

and welcome feedback on this and any aspects of the website. Please call me at (215)849-5119 (home) or 

(215)792-4034 (cell) or by email webservant@district25aa.org to tell me what you like, don’t like or just to 

discuss the website.  

District Officers Email Accounts, Calendar and Address book 
Each District 25 elected officer has an email, separate from their personal emails.  Please use these when 

communicating with the District officers. Anonymity is one benefit of this and another is when the Officer 

rotates out of the position his/her replacement will have access to past communication. 

1. Candy, DC  dcm@district25aa.org, 

2. Diana, ADCM  adcm@district25aa.org,  

3. Amanda, Secretary  secretary@district25aa.org, 

4. Chris, Treasurer  treasurer@district25aa.org, and  

5. Lenny, Web Servant webservant@district25aa.org 

a. There is one additional email that GSR’s and others can use to contact all officers with this single 

email: DistrictCommittee@district25aa.org. If you send an email to this address it will be sent to 

all five listed above. 

Go Daddy (our website provider) also offers (at a cost) a shared calendar and address book that is available to 

the Officers. I have used the calendar to share events using the addresses saved in the address book. This should 

ensure everyone is getting the same information. Please let me and Amanda (Secretary) know if you are not 

receiving her emails and/or my shared calendar events. 

Memorize and share website address 
I think it is a realistic goal that each GSR and District 25 officer memorizes the website address 

(District25AA.org). I hope you will agree and attempt to do so. I suggest you repeat it often during your next and 

every business meeting. You can use any computer, phone, tablet, etc. to view it. Ask your Home Group what 

information they want to see on the site. We have useful information on the site and want people to use it. Let 

it begin with you.                                                                                                          

Lenny T. - Web Servant, District 25     
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